
 
INTERAGENCY COUNCIL ON ECONOMIC MOBILITY  

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
ASPE also wanted to share the recently published request for information (RFI) on behalf 
of the new federal interagency Council on Economic Mobility 
(Council): https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2020/07/16/2020-15319/request-
for-information-on-federal-coordination-to-promote-economic-mobility-for-all-
americans. The Council team seeks to gather input from a broad set of stakeholders and 
encourages you to respond and to share the RFI with colleagues. It is open until Oct. 2. 
 
Along with HHS, the Council includes the Departments of Agriculture, Education, Labor, 
Housing and Urban Development, and Treasury; the Social Security Administration; and 
the Council of Economic Advisors. The Council seeks to create an accountable and 
effective structure for interagency collaboration and to use federal authorities to promote 
family-sustaining careers and economic mobility for low-income Americans. The 
information gathered in response to the RFI will be used to better inform the Council’s 
priorities, working group activities and products, stakeholder engagement, and federal 
programs. Feedback on the specific economic mobility, recovery, and resilience 
challenges in communities in the short, medium, and long term is welcome. 
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